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Circular 

Dear Parents, 

In pursuance to the Circular no. 1678-1683 dated 21.04.2025 received from DOE, NCT of 
Delhi, regarding an appeal made by Hon’ble Chief Minister, Delhi, from the citizens of Delhi, on 
the occasion of celebration of earth day on 22.04.2025 that the power supply be switched off 
from 8.00 p.m. to 8.05 p.m.  

 
Accordingly, we request your cooperation in observing Earth Day on 22.04.2025 by 
switching off lights from 8:00 p.m. to 8:05 p.m. as a gesture to save energy and save 
Mother Earth. 

 
As the Earth Day is being celebrated on 22.04.2025 with the theme ‘Our Energy Our Planet’, 
it is further informed that the L.B.S. School strives to educate our children about the 
importance of environmental conservation, we would like to request your support in promoting 
eco-friendly practices at home. Here are some simple ways you can contribute to saving our 
planet: 

 
1. Reduce, Reuse, Recycle: Encourage your child to reduce waste, reuse bags and 

containers, and recycle paper, plastic, and glass. 

2.  Conserve Water: Teach your child the importance of saving water by turning off taps while 
brushing teeth or washing hands. 

3.  Use Eco-Friendly Products: Opt for reusable products like cloth bags, stainless steel water 
bottles, and bamboo toothbrushes. 

4.  Plant Trees and Greenery: Plant trees or small plants in your home or community to 
promote greenery and reduce carbon footprint. 

5. Reduce Energy Consumption: Encourage your child to switch off lights, fans, and 
electronics when not in use. 

 
By incorporating these small habits into our daily lives, we can make a significant impact on 
the environment.  

 
Let's work together to create a sustainable future for our children. 

Thank you for your support! 

Best regards,  

Sd/- 

H.O.S.(Academics) 

  


